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31/01/2019  13:44:172018/5803/P COMMNT The Heath & 

Hampstead Society

COMMENT FROM:The Heath & Hampstead Society.

We have no objection to the changes except the installation of open railings at roof level.

This makes the roof terrace much too visible and increases the over-looking and lack of privacy to local 

windows.

The existing solid enclosure is satisfactory.

Please refuse.
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